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Ambleside Academy is part of the Raleigh Education Trust, c/o Ambleside Academy,  
Minver Crescent, Aspley, Nottingham, NG8 5PN. 

Curriculum Spotlight  

Last week in nursery they have been having lots of fun and learn-

ing in different ways. 

In PE they have been learning about movement and dancing to 

different types of music. They have been having lots of fun doing 

this and making big shapes with their body. 

In writing they have been using Chatter Matter words to help 

them in different types of sentences. 

In art they have been creating beautiful winter scenes using cut-

out shapes and have been using coloured markers to create the 

scene. 

Weekly Update  

If you would like to find out about what your child has been learn-
ing this week in their year group and see the pictures of what the 
children have been up to then please go to our Ambleside Acade-
my website, then click on the news tab and click on Academy 
News.  

 Important Dates  

Week Beginning 27th January—National Story Telling Week  

Monday 27th January—EYFS stay and learn, breakfast with a 

book  

Tuesday 28th January—MHST Class 20 and Class 16  

Thursday 30th January—Year 5 Mini Police  

Friday 31st January— Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 Stay and Learn 

Breakfast with a book  

Week Beginning 3rd February—Children’s Mental Health 

Week  

Tuesday 4th February—Class 16 Into University  

Wednesday 5th February— Year 3 Roman Day  

Wednesday 5th February—Class 17 Into University  

Thursday 6th February—Class 18 Into University  

Thursday 6th February—Year 5 Mini Police  

Tuesday 11th February—Safer Internet Day  

Tuesday 11th February  - MHST Class 17 and 18  

Thursday 13th February—Year 5 Mini Police  

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th January 2025 

Ambleside Shout Out  

Last week we had a visit from an Education Phycologist who rec-

ognised our amazing SEN provision in our Dolphin Pods. It was 

stated that the provision on offer beat many they have seen and 

described as meeting the needs of all children. The provision was 

that great the Educational Phycologist 

took this back to their managers. We just 

wanted to let you know that SEN support 

for children in Dolphin Provision has 

been recognised.  

Breakfast with a book  

In preparation for National Story telling week which is the beginning of February we are having break-

fast with a book.  

Monday 27th January—Nursery and Reception parents/carers are welcome to come and join your child 

with a book from 8.45am. Walkers Catering will be available from 8.10am for you to be able to pur-

chase your breakfast cobs, prices start at £4. The stand will be outside the main hall for any parents 

across school that wish to purchase themselves and their child a breakfast cob.  

Friday 31st January— Years 1, 2,3,4,5 and 6 parents/carers are invited to come and join your child from the start of the school day 

for Breakfast with a book. You will have the opportunity to read with your child and take part in structured story time. Again Walk-

ers Catering will be available from 8.10am for you to be able to purchase your breakfast cobs. The cob van will be on the play-

ground opposite class 10.   


